
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 21 October 1980

Thank you for your letter of 17 October, setting out

the background to the enquiry which the Commission for Racial

Equality made about the Protestant Truth Society's advertisement

for a printing manager.

I understand that your enquiry in this case was in

discharge of your statutory duties. But such enquiries as this

could certainly be made to seem frivolous, and I am sure that

you do what you can to minimise the amount of time spent on

such cases.

David Lane, Esq.


